
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re:
1 message

Surveys and Mapping MIMAROPA <smdmimaropa@gmail.com> Thu, Jun 22, 2023 at 4:57 PM
To: emelynslvdr@gmail.com
Cc: MIMAROPA - Surveys Division <surveys_mimaropa@yahoo.com>, comms.chr@gmail.com,
8888admin@malacanang.gov.ph, pcc@malacanang.gov.ph, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Madam:
                                               
A pleasant day!
 
Please see attached file for your ready reference.
Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.
 
Thank you
 
 

On Thu, Jun 22, 2023 at 4:42 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
Your concern was immediately forwarded to the Office of  Surveys and Mapping Division (SMD) for review and
appropriate action

For other inquiries/follow-ups, you may reach them directly at their email address:  surveys_mimaropa@yahoo.com

Please be informed that your concern has been assigned with Document Tracking Number  P-2023-103169

To track the status of your concern, please provide the number above for ease of reference.

Thank you and keep safe.
Michelle B. Tuyan
OIC-Chief, Records Section
Administrative Division - DENR MIMAROPA

On Wed, Jun 21, 2023 at 12:04 PM Emelyn Salvador <emelynslvdr@gmail.com> wrote:
Follow-up email, thank you.

--
SURVEYS AND MAPPING DIVISION
DENR MIMAROPA Region
1515 DENR By the Bay Bldg.,  Roxas Boulevard, 
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila
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